

Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. Happy Thank a Resident Day

From: Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office





Thank you to: Rob West, PREVENTIVE MEDICINE - ADDICTION MEDICINE

Thanks for being an amazing leader and chief resident! We love your cheerful spirit and ability to bring together the residents as a group!

From: Karen R Studer, Preventive Medicine





Thank you to: Mitchell Schoen, PREVENTIVE MEDICINE - ADDICTION MEDICINE

Thank you for spreading your kindness and positivity with our patients- you are such a light during these dark times and we appreciate your continuous support, it makes the difference. Sending much love in gratitude and peace. xo

From: April-Dawn Sapigao, Loma Linda University Health





Thank you to: Robert West, PREVENTIVE MEDICINE - ADDICTION MEDICINE

Thank you for spreading your kindness and positivity with our patients- you are such a light during these dark times and we appreciate your continuous support, it makes the difference. Sending much love in gratitude and peace. xo

From: April-Dawn Sapigao, Loma Linda University Health





Thank you to: PREVENTIVE MEDICINE - ADDICTION MEDICINE

Thank you all for the amazing and challenging work you do! Especially helping my favorite population, the veterans. Thank you also for helping us with the LMRC! We love having your expertise and expert feedback.

From: Karen R Studer, Preventive Medicine

